
The Heights - Hillcrest Development
Project Update - September 12, 2024
PAVING DELAY: McKnight Rd N Update

Due to equipment issues, the final paving work for McKnight Rd N has been 
rescheduled. The final paving will now be conducted on Friday, September 13, weather 
dependent.

During this time, McKnight Rd N will remain open to traffic. However, please be aware 
that the road will not yet have its final layer of pavement. As a result, we strongly 
encourage all commuters to follow the posted signage and exercise extra caution while 
navigating the area.

Have Questions?

The project team has set up a hotline number and email  
for any questions or comments.  

You can reach a project representative at:

651-724-9292 | info@theheightssppa.com

If you have any questions or concerns during construction, please reach out to the 
contact below.


